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Stray Peacock Found in Brewster Adopted 

‘Derek’ adopted to peacock enthusiast 
 

Back in June, the Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) took in a two-year-old male peacock 

who was found as a stray in Brewster. ‘Derek’ found his forever home this week, and will be 

heading to a property in Southeastern Massachusetts with more than 20 other peacocks. 

While ARL take in thousands of stray animals annually, a peacock is something the organization 

doesn’t see every day, however the adoption process was like any other with the end goal of 

finding the right match and the right home for the animal. 

Dighton resident Jeff Fisk turned out to be the right match, as he is an experienced peacock 

owner and has been partial to the birds from a young age. 

“They’re fascinating creatures and make great pets,” Fisk said. “I was so excited when I was 

contacted about Derek, knowing that he would be going to a good home.” 

ARL and Brewster Animal Control had received a number of reports in June of the stray bird, 

and he was captured in the Greenland Pond/Long Pond area of Brewster. Due to limited 

livestock space, Derek was transferred to the iconic red barn at ARL’s Dedham Animal Care and 

Adoption Center. 

While in the wild for an unknown amount of time, the stunningly beautiful bird was in good 

shape; and the fact that no one stepped forward to claim ownership makes it likely that he was 

dumped or abandoned in the area he was found. 
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EDITORS NOTE: FOR PHOTOS OF THE PEACOCK AND ITS ADOPTER CLICK 

THE LINK BELOW: 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/diuljlx43qdee0n/AADsN5HUhplZAHnroKSwlmw_a?dl=0 

ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2017, ARL served more than 18,000 
animals throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. We receive no government grants or 
public funding and rely solely on the generosity of individuals to support programs and services that help animals 
in need.  

For more information please visit us online at www.arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram.  
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